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I am writing to express my support for HB 2020 Clean Energy Jobs Bill. Passage of this bill will help Oregon both
financially and environmentally. It is crucial that humanity move quickly toward a huge decrease in carbon
emissions. We need to think of our children and grandchildren.
Thank you,  Sharon Kloepfer. PO Box 2512 Gearhart Oregon

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:shkloepfer@gmail.com
mailto:JCCR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

